CPO ASSOC. MIAMI CPO ASSOC. MIAMI

Dear Donor,

Thank you for considering a donation to the “Chief Petty Officers of Miami, Inc.”

EIN # 20-2128926. We hope that you will help us help others. We support all
members of our nation’s sea going services, which include United States Navy sailors,
Marine Corps, and the United States Coast Guard sailors as well. We support injured and
fallen sailors as well as providing holiday meals and presents to service members local
and abroad.

We are seeking assistance in the form of monetary, gift certificate, or item donations.
Any and all funds or gift certificates will be used exclusively for the sea going
servicemen and/or their families.

The Chief Petty Officers of Miami, Inc. is exempt under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal

..Revenue Code as a Public Charity, and contributions to the organization are tax
deductible. To verify our status as a tax-deductible non-profit charity, contact the Internal
Revenue Service at any of the following:

IRS Charities Division: (877) 829-5500 (follow the voice prompts)

Website: htip://www.irs.cov/app/pub-78/

In center of page click “Exempt Organizations Select Check Tool” then select “Are
eligible to receive tax-deductible contributions”

(enter EIN # “20-2128926” and Name “Chief Petty Officers of Miami”)

or http://www.irs.gov/uac/SOI-Tax-Stats-Exempt-Organizations-Business-Master-File-
Extract-(EO-BME)

(Scroll down to Florida and search under “Chief Petty Officers of Miami”)

After we receive your donation, we will provide you with a receipt for your records. The
receipt will not have a dollar value for non-cash donated items, only a description of the
item.

Any cash donations should be made payable to "Chief Petty Officers of Miami, Inc." or
“CPOA”. If you do not receive a receipt please contact us immediately and we will be
happy to mail it to you.

For any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us by e-mail at:
treasurer(@cpoamiami.com

Cordially,




